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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furutani

	
	Jan Javinar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  Kenneth Hu

Additional Attendees:

Carl Clapp

Nick Sweetin 

Meeting Start: 5:05

Meeting End : 6:22

HIGHLIGHTS: 

Athletics department wants to help us out to get students to the games.

The residence halls would be a good place to start changing the UH culture towards athletics and we can have events there before the games

The goal is to have the Manoa Maniacs start meeting in March

Meeting with coaches is best during the early part of the week and the early part of the day

AGREEMENT TO FUND:

$1103 to the Indonesian Club

$1000 for food at February 18 baseball game

	ITEM
	DICUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOW-UP

	Group Memory Review
	Agreed upon
	NONE

	Athletics Department Interfacing
	Carl Clapp wants to help, support, and assist the SAFC in general.   He said they are trying to be in a better position to help us with apperal especially next year.

Football attendance was down

Volleyball: 181 last year to 332 this year average student atendance.

Mens Basketball: 250 to 155 students average.  

Women's basketball: Stuggling.  28 to 18 students this year.

Men's volleyball: 125 to 83 this year.

Clapp asked about Shirts.  Wilbur said they are on Super Quote now.

Clapp will get us the bill for the parking at Aloha Stadium.  He also suggested getting ready for the fall sports this semester.  Tolman asked about a time line for planning activities for the spring and Clapp said by May-ish they should have everything planned for us to coordinate with.  

Clapp said Centerplate got the contract for food vending at Aloha stadium.  We can deal with them now.

Wilbur brought up the issue of scanning. Clapp says that the cards can all be scanned. But some of the Ids borders don't work.  He thinks 1 in 5 are not working.  There is a side gate to avoid holding up the line.  Wilbur suggested a student only line.  

Wilbur asked about getting attendance data for a non-revenue event.  We want to get data at some events and look into using our own scanner or borrowing one.

Walter Watanabe could have better answers about getting our own scanner or borrowing it.

Koethe asked if there was any particular sport we should focus on.  He said that they appreciate all support we can give.  
	Next week CC310 Carl Clapp will come to the meeting with some of the coaches.  

	Residence Hall Interfacing
	Koethe talked to Nick Sweetin about figuring out how to reach out to students in the dorms.  

Wilbur brought up the Manoa Maniacs sub committee having RHA members.  

Sweetin says RAs get programming credit for bringing students to the games.  Also have competition to get students to a game with the most students going get a prize.  

He said long term, getting all of campus involved with advertising all over campus for games to get everyone excited.  Providing a cultural change on campus would help to get a long term increase in attendance. 

Jasper says that we want to do this kind of thing but we need ideas.  Allmann says that the Manoa Maniacs need to be excited and do this work.  Partridge wants to give incentive to people who do these kinds of things.  Javinar likes the idea of doing a lot of short term things while the culture is being changed.  

We have money for funding for RAs who need funds to have events to get students excited.

Partridge asked about how they get people to do things.  Sweetin said that they gave students reward for having the most sutdents on a floor go to a game.  We could do something involved with getting a whole building involved.  

During warrior welcome week different groups have a table.  The SAFC can get a table or the Manoa Maniacs.  

Wilbur wants to have Manoa Maniacs have events in the courtyard.  The idea of a cook out came up.  It would be nice to have a big event and then bring the students down to the game.

The third Tuesday of every month at 7pm, the RAs have a meeting.  Wilbur suggested that RA get credit for programming for being involved in Manoa Maniacs.  
	Koethe will invite everyone to Manoa Maniacs

Sweetin will email Koethe the schedule of the RA meeting and she will forward to the group

	Budget
	$28054.86 still left over.  That includes shirts.
	NONE

	Indirect Programming Funding Applications
	Indo club asking for money $1103.  The SAFC researched parts of the application and found calling badmitton the second most popular sport in the world is a little misleading.   General Agreement to fund $1103.  6-2 vote.  The group considered that our budget has enough money, but in the future groups must do proper research for their background and budget.


	

	Goals for Direct Programming
	We should try to get Hawaii 5-0 to film at another athletic event.

Jasper wants to continue doing food giveaway for sports.  

Nachos with cheese for an opening weekend baseball game.  We may also have t-shirts.

Saturday February 18 up to $1000 for food – general agreement.  

Run a UH announce.  Also H-Mail.  We might be able to get on the UH website.

$375 for Kaleo ad.  We can look into a deal with athletics to print advertising.  Tolman brought up that Kaleo has a contract with athletics and maybe we can get an article in the paper.

See if we can get food at the softball game also.  We can try to make a party.  Perhaps we can get KTUH to play music live there.  If its at sunset, they could go to the game afterward.

We want to have an after-game party or concert.  We could also give a charity donation to get a performer for cheaper.
	Koethe will contact Eddie from SL&D to see if he can talk to Daniel Dae Kim. 

Koethe will contact housing.

Jasper and Robinson will meet with Junoh Ordenstein to talk about nachos for baseball and a cookout for softball or other.

Tolman will work with Kaleo and see if they will do a feature on our events.

	Next week's Athletics Department Interface
	Clapp would like to bring Norm Chow to visit at some point in the semester.

We can schedule meetings during the week with various coaches.  Earlier in the week and earlier in the day are the best times for most coaches.


	The group will prepare ideas for coaches.

	Manoa Maniacs Subcommittee
	The first meeting in March will be good for having them at our meeting.  They need to be convened before they come to our meeting.  We would like to get them involved in our group this semester and then independent next semester.  
	Wilbur and Allmann will be our liaisons for the Manoa Maniacs to get the started.

	Next meeting
	February 9, 2012 5pm CC 310
	All members will make an effort to attend 


